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Visioning Committee Meeting Minutes 

 
I.  Birthday Club 

The problem with the birthday club data base was that a sort was done on the “date” field, and the 
other fields associated with the date did not sort, thus mixing up all the records. This problem has been 
straightened out, and the process seems to be working correctly now. Patty got a printout of the 
birthdays remaining in the calendar year, and Jeanne will forward any additions, if any, to her. 
 
II.  Winter Movie/Study 
 There was a consensus that there was not enough material to conduct a 6-week, or even a 4-week 
study of the movie I’ll Push You. We discussed having a showing on a Sunday, followed by discussion 
Monday evening, repeated a week later; or two showings in a row (Sunday afternoon and Monday 
evening) followed by two discussion sessions on the same days the following week. Attendees would 
go to one of the showings and one of the discussions. 
 Pastor Craig has access to the movie, and Sheri and Keith have agreed to lead the study. We 
delayed the start date to January 9. At our next meeting, we will need to arrange for advertising, sign-
up sheets, and other logistical matters, such as snacks or beverages. We also need to keep in mind that 
if COVID cases continue to rise, we may have to require masking or even postpone the study. 
 
III.  Future Study 
 The Chosen is a TV series we will consider in the future. It may be rather lengthy, though. We 
need more information about it. 
 
III.  Meeting Time 
 The meeting time came into question. Those present preferred 5:00 to 7:00. (Choir practice is a 
6:00, so we have to work around that.) Rich will query the rest of the committee members. 
 
IV.  Church Self Analysis (SWOT) 
 This will be considered in the future. 
 
IV. Welcome packets 
 This item will also wait until a later date, when the other initiatives are completed, perhaps in the 
January meeting. 
 
Next Meeting Date & Time – The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, December 9, at either 5:00 
p.m. or 7:05 p.m. Note that the time is yet TBD. 
 

      


